DIOCESAN ASSEMBLY

2018

March 2018

Tues - Wed, 20 - 21 | Northern Festival Centre

“A synodal Church is a
Church which listens, which
realises that listening is
more than simply hearing.

gssavmutual listening in
which.everyone has some-

thing tolearn.....all listen-

ing.to the Holy Spirit, the
Spirit of truth””
Pope Francis_

YLooking forward in
hope to Plenary Council
in 2020”

106 Gertrude Street, Port Pirie |

Registration Form ¥
To: Marina Davidson

PO Box 1206

PORT PIRIE SA 5540

mdavidson@pp.catholic.org.au

Or online: www.pp.catholic.org.au y

Name/s of participants:

Tuesday evening you are invited to dinner at the
Port Football Club Rooms, corner of Wandearah and
Esmond Roads, commencing at 6:30pm.

Please tick O

O  Iwill be attending lunch at the Festival X
Centre Tuesday 20 March 2018.

O  Iwill not be attending lunch.

O  Iwill be attending dinner at the Ports Club

Rooms Tuesday evening.

O  Iwill not be attending dinner at the Ports.

A Brief Outline
Tuesday 20 March 2018

8:00am
10:00am

6:30pm

Doors Open for Registration
“Looking Forward in Hope.....
Key Note Speaker, Fr Noel Connolly
Facilitator, Larna Turvey-Collins
Dinner, Port Football Club Rooms

Wednesday 21 March 2018

8:00am
8:50am
10:00am

11:30am

Doors Open
“Looking Forward in Hope.....
Raffle, Summing Up, Commissioning

Chrism Mass at St Mark’s Cathedral

A donation of $40 for registration is requested to
assist with the costs. This is a donation to help
the Diocese cover the shortfall. If the donation

makes it difficult for you to attend, please come as

our guest.

RSVP by Tuesday 6 March 2018



